ISTARA MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 24/10/2023

Pam opened the meeting at 2:00 pm by welcoming members and requesting them to turn off or silence mobile phones and pointing out fire exits.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pam welcomed a new visitor and the 63 members.
The holidays to Scotland and Weston Super Mare require full payment at next month’s meeting.
Yvonne took names and money for our Christmas social.
Full payment for our trip to see the Christmas lights was required today.
Menu’s for next month’s lunch club to the See Ho were available.
The treasurer reported that the profit from the Scattorgories evening was £290.00 which will be sent to our charity at the end of our financial year.
Pauline then told members that there were 32 teams booked to take part in the ten pin competition at Hollywood bowls on 2/11/2023 and invited members to support our teams.
Pam then introduced our speaker Mary Smith who talked about A Schoolgirls War.
Pam then thanked Mary for a very interesting talk.
Refreshments were served, the raffle was drawn, the catering team and the members who prepared the hall were thanked and the meeting was closed. 
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